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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like the children to continue reading as much as possible through the 
summer so I have set them a summer reading challenge.  I have already shared this 
with the children in assembly. 
 
Please find attached the challenge, which is to read in 24 different ways during the 
holidays. It would be lovely if you could take a picture of your child reading in one of 
these ways and I have asked the children, to bring the picture in with them to school 
when they return in September. We would love to display their pictures in our new 
“Reading Hall of Fame” in our entrance hall. 
 
Even though the  year 2 children will not be returning, we would love them to take 
part in the challenge too. 
 
We hope that you will encourage your children to take part. 
 
Happy reading everyone. 
 
Mrs Creasey 
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